4 Paws Playhouse Newsletter
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As we are approaching our 2nd year Anniversary, I would like to send out a BIG THANKS to all of you that have helped me to continue to grow my business.  We will be celebrating our 2nd year Anniversary the first week of May.  Stop in and pick up your customer appreciation gift May 3 rd – 7th.  We will also have a celebration on Friday the 7th.  Stop in after 4:00 pm for a Margarita and snack.                                                                                             
[image: C:\Documents and Settings\Owner.YOUR-D3D3F0FEB8\Local Settings\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\NW80C7CE\MCj04404180000[1].wmf]As most of you have seen by now, we have done some remodeling.  We now have one large playroom versus two smaller ones.   We have also added 480 square feet to the outside play area.  The dogs are really liking the changes as they now can run like speed racer.  
We are also posting pictures on the website for each month of play at the playhouse.  Check it out and see if you can find your dog. www.4pawsplayhouse.com	[image: C:\Documents and Settings\Owner.YOUR-D3D3F0FEB8\Local Settings\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\IKZ9Q5MW\MCj04404220000[1].wmf]
We have also changed our naptime.  It is now 11:00 am to 1:00 pm.  This allows the dogs that arrive at 6:30 am to be able to get some rest.  It would help if you could have your dog checked in by 9:00 am so your dog could get plenty of playtime before naptime.
We are also selling collar covers for each Holiday as well as 3 selections for daily wear collar covers.  They are $3.00 each.  The next Holiday collar cover will be for the 4th of July.  They will be available within the next month.  
Thank you to those who have supplied us with plastic bags but we no longer  need them.
Your Donations are very well appreciated.  These are items needed at the Playhouse:
Treats (as always),  Outside lawn chairs (dogs love to sit in chairs), Case of water (for employees that will be out in the sun all day)
[image: C:\Documents and Settings\Owner.YOUR-D3D3F0FEB8\Local Settings\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\K41XAFEE\MPj04384820000[1].jpg]As summer approaches we are asking that you call ahead for your daycare appointment or make a standing reservation to insure your dog has a space in daycare.  Since this summer will be filling up with Boarders I can’t guarantee there will be space for daycare for your dog. I want to give everyone a heads up since there might be a day that I will not be able to accommodate last minute calls for daycare. Also, if you are on a regular schedule and you will not be bringing your dog to daycare on your day, please call me as a courtesy so I could fill that space with another dog.   
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